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GRTN SAYS INTERRUPTIONS TO ELECTRICITY
SUPPLY POSSIBLE TOMORROW

Rome, June 29, 2003 -  Enel has been informed by the national grid operator -
Gestore della Rete di Trasmissione Nazionale (GRTN) -  that tomorrow, Monday
June 30, it may be necessary to interrupt the supply of electricity.
The interruptions, which would be implemented on a rotating basis from 09:00am,
could effect customers in all parts of Italy.

A list of potentially effected areas and times of interruption can been seen on Enel’s
website www.enel.it.

Enel is sorry for eventual inconveniences and will do whatever possible to avert
interruptions to hospitals and other essential public services. Customers are invited to
take special care in the use of electric appliances and elevators.
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